From: Balthazar, Darlene 
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 10:36 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rich, Vanessa
Subject: Ethics Statement - Family & Support Services Children Services

FYI,
Good Morning,

Vanessa Rich, Deputy Commissioner of Family & Support Services, Children Services Division received an invitation to attend the YMCA of Metropolitan Chicago 2015 Recognition Dinner, which was held at the four Seasons Hotel Chicago on October 29, 2015.   The invitation was extended to Ms. Rich from YMCA President and CEO Richard Malone.  Darlene Balthazar, Executive Secretary to Vanessa, respectfully, attended this event on behalf of the City of Chicago.   Thank you.

